- 2 -



Geneva, 28 March 2008
	Telecommunication Standardization
Bureau
	[image: image1.png]
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Tel:
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	TSB Circular 203
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+41 22 730 5111
+41 22 730 5853
	-
To Administrations of Member States of the 
Union

- To ITU-T Sector Members and Associates
- To Regional telecommunication 
organizations
- To Intergovernmental organizations 
operating satellite systems
- To The United Nations
- To Specialized Agencies of the United 
Nations and the IAEA

	E-mail:
	tsbspd@itu.int 
	Copy:

-
To the Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen of ITU-T Study Groups;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau




	Subject:
	Global Standards Symposium (GSS)
Johannesburg, South Africa, 20 October 2008


Dear Sir/Madam,

The ITU Secretary-General, by Circular letter No. 56 and letters DM-07/1054 and 1055 of 12 December 2007 has announced that, at the kind invitation of the Government of South Africa, the World Telecommunication Standardization Assembly (WTSA‑08) will take place in Johannesburg from 21 to 30 October 2008. In accordance with Resolution 122 (Antalya, 2006), the WTSA-08 will be preceded on 20 October 2008 by a one-day Global Standards Symposium.

It is my pleasure to invite you to participate in the GSS which will be held at the same venue as the WTSA-08, in the Emperors Palace Convention Centre, Johannesburg, South Africa. The purpose of the GSS, as agreed by the 2007 session of ITU Council (R.1272 (MOD) and C07/43), is to provide a high-level forum for discussion, open both to members and non-members, with a focus on bridging the standardization gap. Additionally the event will examine global ICT standards challenges, such as accessibility, climate change and collaboration among standards development organisations. Speakers at the event will include Ministers, Regulators, CEOs and CTOs. The day will be chaired by the Vice-Minister of Information and Communications, Vietnam, and confirmed speakers include H.E. Ambassador David Gross (USA), Dr John Roese (CTO, Nortel) and Dr Stephan Scholz (CTO, Nokia Siemens Networks). 

Registration of participants for GSS will be carried out exclusively online at the WTSA-08 website (http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/wtsa-08). Because participation for the GSS is open to non-members, it is possible to register only for the GSS, but those registering for the WTSA itself will be able to register also for the GSS in the same form. The WTSA-08 website also contains practical information for the event, including passport and visa regulations and hotel details. 

I look forward to welcoming you in Johannesburg.
Yours faithfully,

Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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